
 

 

November 19, 2020 

 

To: Eric Carter 

 Chief Emergency Management Coordinator, Travis County 

From: City of Pflugerville 

 

Subject:  Intent to participate in the Travis County Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 

 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

As you know, the City of Pflugerville is currently a partner in the Travis County Hazard 

Mitigation Plan, and we would like to join as a participating jurisdiction in Travis County’s 

Hazard Mitigation Plan update for 2022.  Please accept this letter as our intent to 

voluntarily participate in the planning project. 

If you have any questions, please contact Deputy City Manager Trey Fletcher at 

512.990.6301. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sereniah Breland 

City Manager – City of Pflugerville 


